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Mr.President,
We thank Côte d'Ivoire for the UPR report. 

Ukraine recognizes the progress in improving the human rights situation, including through fulfillment of recommendations from the second UPR cycle. We commend the efforts to bring the national human rights legislation in conformity with the 2016 Constitution.
Yet, we call to pay special attention to the protection of human right defenders, and to ending stigmatization of victims of gender-based violence, including by enhancing their access to justice, appropriate medical care or counselling. 

We encourage the Government to continue with further progress and recommend to:

- ratify key human rights treaties, including the Convention for the Protection of Persons from Enforced Disappearances, the International Convention against Mercenaries, the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture;
- finalize the process of establishing an independent national human rights institution;
- bring about a far-reaching reform of the judicial system, and effectively guarantee independence of the judiciary; 

- ameliorate prison conditions;
- guarantee free public education for a minimum 12 years.
